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Memorandum of Response 

To:  Michael Bender, Business Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 

 
From: Cameron McNamee, Director of Policy and Communications 
  State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy 
 
Date:  September 11, 2023 
 
Re: CSI Reviews Received August 31. 2023 
 
Thank you for your review of the following rule packages received by the Board of 
Pharmacy on August 31, 2023.  

 CSI Review – Pharmacist and Pharmacy Intern Licensure and Continuing Education 
(OAC 4729-6-01, 4729-6-02, 4729-6-03, 4729:1-2-01, 4729:1-2-02, 4729:1-2-03, 
4729:1-2-04, 4729:1-2-05, 4729:1-2-06, 4729:1-2-07, 4729:1-2-08, 4729:1-5-
01, 4729:1-5-02, 4729:1-5-03, 4729:2-1-01, 4729:2-2-01, 4729:2-2-02, 4729:2-
2-03, 4729:2-2-04, 4729:2-2-05, 4729:2-2-06, 4729:2-2-07, 4729:2-2-08, 
4729:2-2-09, and 4729:2-2-10) 
 

 CSI Review – Terminal and Drug Distributor Licensure (OAC 4729:5-2-02 and 
4729:6-2-02)  
 

 CSI Review – Pharmacy Technicians (OAC 4729:3-2-01, 4729:3-3-02, 4729:3-3-
03, and 4729:7-2-03) 

Based on your feedback of the package, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy will proceed 
with the filing of these rule packages with JCARR. 
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